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The challenges we face! 
 

                              April is Child Abuse Prevention Month.    
 
 
Dear Fellow Exchangites, 
 
I hope this message finds you and your family are safe  
and well as we go through this pandemic (Covid-19) together.  
 
This newsletter creates and historical moment for Exchange Club that none 
of us will ever forget , how people and businesses have suffered in many 
ways from this virus attack. And many people have been laid-off or hours 
cut, because of store closings, that are not considered and essential  
business. At this date I have not heard of any Exchangites or their families 
that have had the virus , and that is wonderful news.  
 
Charlie Braun had his surgery on 04/10/2020 and it was a success, and we 
will hear more about his recovery in the next few days. The board is  
continuing to donate money to other non-profits we support, to remind all of 
us to have hope, and create something positive, in these unusual times from  
Exchange Club. While this pandemic is trying to bring some people  
to their feet nationwide. But, as Americans , we will overcome! 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Tentative date 
is October  

 24th 

The blue ribbons are a project of the Sugar 
Land Exchange Club - reminding us of Child 
Abuse Awareness is the month of April ! 

 
(Pictures 
 provided by 
Farha  
Ahmed). 



March 7thé.  

Exchange Club of Sugar Land invites you to give along with us to the organizations that 
we support. Presentations of checks for this week were sent to the Fort Bend Rainbow 
Room for $2,000 and Crimestoppers for $5,000.  

The Rainbow Room is a resource room stocked with snacks, diapers, school supplies, clothes,  
toiletries, toys and other items frequently needed to meet the emergency needs of families in crisis. 
Our philosophy is that abused and neglected children and adults do not deserve used items, so only 
new items are stocked. Getting new items can have a significant impact on the children in helping 
them feel cared for and fit in with their peers at school. The Room is available to caseworkers 24 
hours a day, 7 days a week for any of our clients.  

Crime Stoppers is a program that empowers regular people to fight back against crime. Anyone can 
submit an anonymous tip by using our Online Web Tips, Mobile Tips, or by calling the Tip Line. If 
that tip leads to an arrest, you can receive a cash reward! Congratulations to these organizations 
and continue your good work! (Note: Photos altered from presentations last year) 

If you have not yet heard of Crime Stoppers in 
Sugar Land TX, then we invite you to explore our 
non-profit organization and learn about the excit-
ing, effective ways in which weôre promoting safety 
and security throughout the local community. 
 
One common misconception is that Sugar Land 
Crime Stoppers is a law enforcement agency. This  
is untrue. We are an independent organization that 
has developed a variety of resources that provide  
community members with everything they need to 
recognize crime issues in the community and take 
steps to solve them. 
 
However, Crime Stoppers does work closely in a 
partnership with law enforcement, especially when 
it comes to collecting information. 

²ƛǎƘ ƭƛǎǘ ƻŦ ƛƳƳŜŘƛŀǘŜ ƴŜŜŘǎΥ 

¶ ¢ǿƛƴ ǎƛȊŜ ǎƘŜŜǘǎ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƳŦƻǊǘŜǊǎ όƴŜǿύ 

¶ 5ƛŀǇŜǊ ōŀƎǎ 

¶ /Ǌƛō ǎƘŜŜǘǎ όƴŜǿύ 

¶ tƛƭƭƻǿǎ 

¶ [ƛŎŜ ǘǊŜŀǘƳŜƴǘ 

¶ Ϸнр ²ŀƭ-aŀǊǘ ƎƛƊ ŎŀǊŘǎ 

Ft. Bend Rainbow Room 



The Scouts BSA Troops that ECSL supports are continuing 
to have activities, albeit virtual, during the pandemic.  We 
are (through the Zoom app) having merit badge workshops, 
Scoutmaster Conference, boards of review (for ranks), and 
are working on setting up troop meetings. 
 
Some have indicated that Zoom has some security concerns, but that is 
only if you do not have a host who monitors and decides whether or not to 
admit participants, and have passwords. Kudos to Troop 1731 Scout-
master David Van Kleeck, who also teaches a course on Engineering 
Management at Rice, who has a professional copy of Zoom that allows the  
additional security. 

 

CHARLIE IS DOIING GREAT AFTER HIS SURGERY! 

A LITTLE DAVID LANAGAN HUMOR! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
What you're seeing above is a  
scanning electron microscope image 
in false color, showing the COVID-19 
virus from a patient in the US; the  
viral particles are colored yellow as 
it emerges from the surface of a cell, 
which is colored blue and pink.  


